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19th August 2022 

Deputy David Cullinane 

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 35302/22 - To ask the Minister for Health the annual revenue cost for each Cath Lab in each of the years 

2016 to date, broken down by year and by laboratory; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

I am advised by HSE Finance that that there is no visibility of this level of detail in the finance ledgers and 

accordingly the information you request is not available. In order to assist, contact was made with the National 

Heart Programme to see if they had information that might assist. Unfortunately the information requested 

is not available. 

I apologise for the delay in responding which was due to relevant staff being on unplanned leave. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Carol Ivory 

General Manager,  

Acute Operations 

 

 

 

 

 


